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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, February 21, 2013 at the K of C 
Hall at 7:00 PM. Lunch will be served 
after the meeting.   STARTING TIME 

FOR ALL FUTURE REGULAR 

MEETINGS WILL BE 7:00 PM.  
 

The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, February 7th, 2013 at 7:00 
PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

Our next unscheduled meeting will be Feb. 
21, 7:00 p.m. downstairs hall-see you 
there. Kim from Christopher Banks will 
demonstrate scarf techniques, be sure to 
bring a scarf to the meeting.  Thanks to all 
the ladies & men who helped take down 
the Christmas decorations.  Cake Servers 
for Feb. 1 – Marge Gentemann, Alice 
Forbeck, Kathy Niehaus and Mellie 
Aubuchon.  50/50 workers are: Carol 
Prinster and Joan Wilmas.  Cake Servers 
for Feb. 15 – Sharon Scully, Norma 
Prinster, Mellie Aubuchon and Marlene 
Pieper.  50/50 workers are:   Julie Christy 
and Carol Prinster.  Cake Servers for Feb. 

22 – Marlene Pieper, Joan Schwendeman, 
Carol Sell and Bonnie Molitor.  50/50 
workers:  Joan Wilmas and Audie Lang.  If 
you are unable to work your shift, please 
call Sharon (636-978-8668).  
 

PEP DARTBALL WORKERS 
 

Feb. 5 – Jane and Ron Haas, Jerry and 
JoAnn Schoenherr.  Feb. 12 – Mary 
Stoverink, Julie Christy and Mellie 
Aubuchon.  Feb. l9 – Rita and Gene 
Thornhill, Sharon and Vince Scully.  
Feb. 26 – Julie Christy, Carol Sell and 
Don Niehaus.   Wilma Sitzer will be score 
keeper for all weeks.  If you are unable to 
work your shift, please call Kathy Niehaus 
(240-6180). 

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Alan Button 
Mark and Stan Patton whose aunt died. 

 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: John Vogel……………...978-8074 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grd Knight: Tracy Hakenewerth….272-4818 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster………..........272-4768 
Recorder: Kevin Hudnut…………..........978-3639 
Advocate: Scott Elfrink………………….240-6238 
Warden: Jim Piel………………………...978-3560 
Treasurer: Fred Doering………………..272-7292 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas….......................240-5239 
Trustees:  Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
 Bob Popp…………………….240-5194 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@KOFC.ORG  

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: Jim Piel………………..978-3560  
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano…….314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Kathy Niehaus……...…240-6180 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell……………………..939-5423 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Rita Thornhill….…….……….978-3295  
 Ruth Randell……………314-330-5879 

 

 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 

Please welcome Brothers Roy E. Hibdon 
and Elmer A. Krussel who were initiated at 
the last meeting.  
 
Please contact the Grand Knight John 
Vogel or Financial Secretary Ron Gardiner 
109 Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 63366-
4393, FS2269@mac.com, if you have a 
financial hardship that is keeping you from 
paying your dues. 

 
 

 

FIRST FRIDAY FISH FRY  
 

The next first Friday fish fry will be on 
Feb. 1st with serving from 5:00 PM to 7:30 
PM and as always we can use desserts.  All 

those who are scheduled to work at the 

fish fries are asked to please remain and 

help with the final cleanup.  If you are 

scheduled to work and you can’t make 

it, it is your responsibility to find 

someone to replace you.  If you are not 

scheduled but can work, your help 

would be appreciated.   
 

Team #4           Michael Catalfano 314-750-1436 

2/1 

 
Ante, Juan.314-313-5826  Kues, John……...751-4695 
Haas, Dave.......639-1706  Atwater, R...........240-3992 
Schulte, K…...240-4560  Czajkowski, D…..240-8233 
Hudnut, Bob…272-0038  Kennon, Allen…..272-6552 
Viel, Luther.....294-4088  Wilmes, Paul…....240-7117 
Rost, Paul……281-4565  Fredrick, Neil..….399-8144 
Vogel, John…..978-8074  Henry, Robert…..240-3658 
Wilmas, Ken…300-1641  Hoffmann, K…....939-6892 
Clark, Rick…...240-2324  Stoverink, Norb...397-1757 
Cotton, Floyd…240-1475  Yerion, Mike….272-8158 
Dunn, Cliff…...294-1551  Giesmann, C…....240-9631 
Dierkes, Irwin...978-7406  Bolinger, E......314-603-5392 

Ryan, Kevin….978-3839  Veness, Robert…..661-5078 

 

Team #6                Jim Piel                978-3560 

2/1 

 
Dames, Geo…240-4671  McCollum, Don...281-3388 
Forbeck, D..…272-5065  Ahlheim, Greg…...294-3032 
McBride, Art..379-0656  Patton, Stan…314 220-1554 
O’Brien, Jim…696-1111  Strodtman, Mark..240-4569 
Frisz, Kurt…...978-8817  Griesenauer, Ed…240-1875 
Schlenke, F…..980-8022  Schnyder, S...636-541-1855 

Lewis, Jim…..327-4968  Prakop, Bill….......281-4497 
Schmidt, R…..379-1046  Henson, Den..314-540-1295    
Saali, Justin....293-5873  Mueller, Darrell…240-1075    
Grun, Wm…...379-3652  Genteline, Tom....978-4055    
Allwin, Jeff.....240-8652  Alt, Harold..….314-609-8923 
Jung, Roger….978-0743  Kaufhold, Wm…..294-3367 
Moellinger, B..272-4047  Sallee, Karl…636- 614-8038 
   

ACTIVITIES 

 

First Friday Fish Fry           Feb. 1, 2013 

Home Association Meeting  Feb. 7, 2013  
Charity Meeting      Feb. 12, 2013 
First Friday Fish Fry          Feb. 15, 2013 
Euchre Tournament       Feb. 16, 2013 
Regular Meeting       Feb. 21, 2013 
First Friday Fish Fry     Feb. 22. 2013   
Adopt-a-Street cleanup     Feb. 23, 2013 
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HALL CLEANING 

  

The hall cleaning work list for February is 
as follows: 
 

Joe Wolf capt   272-4167 
 
R Malon..314-839-5802 M Catalfano…...561-3591 
Don Tidd …..379-5979  B Crangle……..240-3441  
E Cronk…….240-8197  D Hinds..…......379-0470 
S Gibbs……..272-2580  M Gentemann..639-6908 
W Kaufhold...294-3367  J Kilgariff……..240-9417                                                                                                                                                                                               
J O'Brien…...696-1111  S McAndrew….379-2699      
T Owens……978-2981  J Vogel.............978-8074 
S Patton.314-220-1554  W Craig……….294-0092 
M Probst…...272-1000  D Randell….314-291-1806 
M Stehr…….978-1936  N Stoverink……397-1757 
R Weber…240-9308  W Schwendeman.240-4672 
 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Rev. Edmund C. Igboanusi was 
not present and missed the $120.00 
attendance prize.   
 

Brother Jerry Schoenherr won the $17.50 
50/50. 
 

ROSES FOR LIFE 
 

The Roses for Life campaign for 2013 was 
conducted on the first two weekends of 
January at both St. Barnabas and 
Assumption.  In total, we collected 1,932 
signed roses and they have been sent to 
Sen. McCaskill urging her to stand up and 
vote Pro-Life. For those interested, 
Assumption collected 1356 and St. 
Barnabas 576. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FUND RAISER FOR THE NEW HALL 
 
We are now halfway through the Hoops 
Mania fundraiser. The proceeds from these 
sales are going toward closing the gap that 
is keeping us from proceeding with 
building our new hall. 
If anyone can help in selling a few of these 
$10 game tickets please contact Ron 
Gardiner (FS2269@mac.com or 636-978-
7639).  The contest is based around the 
upcoming NCAA basketball tournament, 
and so all ticket stubs and money need to 
be returned by March 20th. 
If you are not sure what game is about give 
Ron a call. 

 

NEW BUILDING 
 

Council representatives continue to review 
the floor plan and estimated construction 
cost for the proposed new building.  If 
anyone has a question or a comment about 
the proposed building please call Rich 
Schmersahl at 636-332-1669. 
 

EUCHRE TOURNAMENT 
 

There is a euchre tournament scheduled for 
Saturday, February 16, 2013 at the K C 
Hall to benefit the Special Olympics. This 
will be a 4 man tournament where you 
keep same partner all evening.  There will 
be lots of attendance prizes.  If you wish to 
donate an attendance prize please let 
Marge Gentemann or Dennis Henson 
know.  If you would like to help to get 
attendance prizes or work at the euchre, 
contact Dennis Henson at 314-540-1295. 

 

 

 

REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 
 

Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Jim Beauvais, 
Fred Behlmann, John Bland, James 
Borgmeyer, Al Buechler, David 
Burkemper, Rich Cierpiot, Eugene Cronk, 
Dennis Czajkowski, Irv Dierkes, Rich 
Fetsch, Jim Herr, Bill Kirchoff, Jim 
Kwarta, Kenny Lang, Bob Lepping, Art 
McBride, Vic Mennemeier, Phil Meyers, 
Leroy Ortbals, Henry Prinster, Keith 
Schulte, Fr. Ron Rubbelke, Lawrence 
White, the wives of Brothers Mike 
Catalfano, Charlie Fierling, Charles Pabst, 
Bob Valentine, the brother and son of 
Brother Vince Scully, the grandson of 
Brother William Grumich, the brother of 
Brother David White, the aunt and sister of 
Brother Bill Kirchoff, the son of Brother 
Jerry Pieper, the daughter of Brother Henry 
Prinster, the sister of Brother Jerry 
Prinster, the mother-in-law of Brother 
Mike Saali, the wife and daughter-in-law 
of Brother John Vogel, the wife and 
brother of Brother Ron Yeamans and all 
who have cancer or who are ailing.  
Thanks for all the prayers for all who are 
the above list.  

 

FOURTH DEGREE 

 

Anyone interested in joining the 4th Degree 
which will be held at the Airport 
Renaissance Hotel on March 2, 2013, 
should contact DD Ron Yeamans at 636-
272-3367. 
 
 
 
 


